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Dear Parents, 

We are developing St Clare’s Abbey anti bullying policy. We are doing a lot of work with parents 

and pupils to ensure that we come up with a policy that meets everyone’s needs.  We want to invite 

any parent who may have a genuine interest in this aspect of school life to work with us in a small 

working group setting to give their perspective. The group will meet on Monday 9th February @ 

1.30pm on the Abbey site. There may be subsequent meetings.  

 

Once the policy is completed we will have an evening session to share it and the other policies we 

have developed. 

                                                  

If you would like to be part of the working group please complete the attached slip and return to 

Mr Sweeney or myself. 

 

Thank you  

 

Mrs Monaghan 

 

 

 Principal  

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

 

I parent of ___________________________________________ in P_________ would like to be a member 

 of the ‘ Anti bullying’ working group. 


